

July 12, 2019

Mr. Joe Frye, Jr. 2509 Rosalind Avenue Roanoke, VA 24014

Dear Mr. Frye,

On behalf of Big Sandy Community and Technical College and Big Sandy College Educational Foundation, Inc., I want to thank the Coal Institute for their \$2,000.00 gift to the Coal Institute Scholarship.

The college is fortunate to have generous supporters that remain committed to fostering the educational needs of students in the Big Sandy area. This gift will go a long way in ensuring that the dream of a college degree becomes a reality for a very deserving student.

Again, thank you for your kind contribution.

Respectfully,

Dr. Sherry Zylka

President/CEO

NOTE FOR TAX PURPOSES: This letter will serve to acknowledge your gift for tax purposes. No goods or services have been provided in exchange for this donation. The value of this gift is accurate as stated and is tax deductible. Federal tax law requires that you maintain this receipt to substantiate your charitable deduction.